
 

 

30th General Assembly and Conventions begins today
The 30th General Assembly and Conventions begins today, 9 June 2023. Over the next week, 
Nazarenes from around the world will join together for a week of celebration, worship, and 
important church business. Those around the world who are unable to attend will be able to 
follow along during the worship services and General Assembly business sessions through a live 
stream. Read more
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Oregon Work & Witness team serves 
Philippines community
Thirteen members from the Grace Point Church of 
the Nazarene in Albany, Oregon, traveled to Legazpi 
City to partner with the district on a project to build 
a new district parsonage. Read more

Generation Revival 2023 makes impact 
in Venezuela
More than 70 young people attended the 2023 
Generation Revival thanks to the support of the 
Tierra de Gracia Church of the Nazarene. The event 
was titled Raising the Altar, had music led by Nikao 
Band, and Nixon Arteaga shared the word of 
God. Read more

Missions interest grows in the Caribbean
Every year, hundreds of people are trained in 
missions in the Mesoamerican Region through the 
Missionary Orientation Camps of the Church of the 
Nazarene. In 2023, that was no different for the 
Caribbean Field, where 25 people participated 
virtually. Read more

https://t.e2ma.net/click/qt69sg/26wkl80b/eoa81u
https://t.e2ma.net/click/qt69sg/26wkl80b/i3871u
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https://t.e2ma.net/click/qt69sg/26wkl80b/ugb81u


 

 

 

GMC employment opportunities
Located in Lenexa, Kansas, the Global Ministry
Center is the administrative, mission, and service
hub for the Church of the Nazarene's ministries in
164 world areas. The following positions are
available: Read more

 

 

 

A Season of Hope
We want to hear how you are sharing the hope of 
Christ with our world! Share your story on social 
media with #WeShareHope or click the button below 
to tell us your story. Send an email to 
news@nazarene.org, call us at 913-717-7154, or find 
us on social media at the links below.

Weekly flag to resume 23 June
Due to the 30th General Assembly and Conventions 
in Indianapolis, Indiana, USA, the weekly Flags of 
the Nations at the Global Ministry Center will be put 
on hold for the next two weeks. 

In Memoriam
The following is a weekly listing of Nazarene 
ministers and leaders who recently went home to be 
with the Lord. Notices were received 4-9 June 
2023. Read more
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